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Surbiton 
Surrey 
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Tel: 020 8399 5344 
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   Tuesday, 27th February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

3W– Staffing   

Mr Williams will be accompanying our Year 6 children to their residential trip to Windmill Hill. He will be away on 
Wednesday, 6th March until Friday, 8th March, returning to school on Monday, 11th March.  

Whilst he is away we have arranged for Mr Sharp (Year 6 teacher) to teach 3W.  

Mr Williams will be meeting with Mr Sharp before he begins teaching and Miss Morris and Mrs Talabany will continue 
to support the children during this time. 

If you have any questions please do contact us at school. We are happy to help. 

Yours sincerely, 

            

Margaret Barrington  Shona Pitcher 
Co-Headteacher  Co-Headteacher 
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